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Warrington Rotary Club
P.O. Box 135
Warrington, Pa. 18976

To all at the Warrington Rotary Club,

On behalf of all of us at Rolling Harvest Food Rescue, | would like to thank you for your very
generous donation of $1500.00 to assist us in helping to feed families in need during this time of
crisis.

We are so grateful for your support of our mission to provide healthier, more nutritious food
choices to individuals, food pantries and other hunger-relief organizations in our region. We find
ourselves at the intersection of food waste, hunger relief and better environmental stewardship,
and with your help we are well on our way to 2.5 million pounds

(10 million servings) of nutritious food rescued to date. Working together with so many of our
local farm partners and food producers, we know we are just scratching the surface of all that is
available to rescue and redistribute.

Supporters like you help our mission in so many ways-ensuring that our programs for gleaning
and distributing can operate effectively and efficiently and helping to grow our Nutrition and
Culinary Education outreach by advocating for all those in need in our communities.

Thank you **again™ so much for your very generous support at this especially crucial time -

Sincerely,

Cathy Snyder, Founder and Executive Director

RHFR is a 501(c)(3) non profit organization, Federal TaxID 4630639
No goods or services were given in exchange for your contribution.
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